Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice: that the petition for declaratory statement filed by Armando Augusto Falcon, M.D., on October 13, 2020 was withdrawn by Petitioner on November 20, 2020. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 46, No. 202, of the October 15, 2020, Florida Administrative Register.
Please refer all comments to: Paul Vazquez, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253 or Paul.Vazquez@flhealth.gov.
